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Minneapolis Business Journal recently featured Lathrop GPM’s newest Partner in 
Charge Brian Dillon on his appointment. Brian took over on January 1 and replaces 
Michael Sullivan, who will return to practicing law full time. 

Read the full article here [SUBSCRIPTION REQUIRED]: Lathrop GPM name new 
Minneapolis partner in charge.
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